
Sent via Arbor email 17th January 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Please remember that we are holding our Census Day lunch tomorrow when we hope as many 

children as possible, will enjoy one of the following options:- 

 

Vegetarian pizza, 

Chicken nuggets, or 

Cheese and beans jacket potato. 

 

Please encourage your child to join in and have a school lunch, however, as a back up, they are 

most welcome to bring a packed lunch as well, just in case they don't enjoy the hot meal. 

 

Please note that for children with a medically identified diet, a suitable meal will be provided. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Phillippa Longman 

Headteacher 

Hiltingbury Infant School 

Hiltingbury Road 

Chandler's Ford 

Eastleigh 

Hampshire 

SO53 5NP 

 

t: 023 8026 5414 

 


